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Comment on "2018 IEPR Update" for 2-20 Business mtg. 

Dear California Energy Commission,  
 

"I commend the California Energy Commission on its Final 2018 Integrated Energy Policy 
Report Update.  
 

I am happy to see the strong focus on the electrification of buildings, and agree that 
electrification is the most viable path to zero-emission buildings.  

 
I urge the Commission to pursue the electrification goals in the IEPR in a manner that 
expediently accelerates the electrification market while prioritizing Californiaâ€™s most 

vulnerable and disadvantaged communities.  
 

In sum, I am very pleased with the Final 2018 IEPR Update and request that no changes be made 
to the report.  
 

In light of the 2018 IPCC Special Report on Global Warming of 1.5ÂºC, which estimates 
humans have already caused about 1.0Â°C of global warming above pre-industrial levels, and in 

consideration of this warming contributing to the 2017 and 2018 Northern California wildfires 
that destroyed at least 38,333 structures, killed at least 118, displaced thousands, and caused 
serious reductions in air quality, we must stop putting carbon into our atmosphere as fast as 

possible!  
 

Thank you for your help in saving the future of the planet.  
 
Sincerely,  

Tonya Parnak 




